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Bill No. 87-24: Current Expense Budget – Supplementary Appropriation 

– Severn Grove Special Community Benefit District  

This summary was prepared by the Anne Arundel County Government Relations Office 

for use by members of the Anne Arundel County Council during consideration of Bill No. 87-24. 

Summary 

The Administration seeks to amend the current expense budget to provide an additional 

appropriation to the Severn Grove Special Community Benefit District (“SCBD”). 

The Bill makes a supplementary appropriation of funds in the amount of $24,010.33 of 

community-held fund balance to the Severn Grove SCBD. The Severn Grove Improvement 

Association, Inc., which administers the SCBD funds, has requested the additional appropriation 

to complete renovations to the community-owned club house. The renovations include repairs to 

a failed septic system.   

Purpose 

This Bill is needed because the Charter requires supplementary appropriations in the 

current expense budget to be by ordinance of the County Council upon recommendation of the 

County Executive. The County Executive has recommended the appropriation 

Note: This Legislative and Fiscal Summary provides a synopsis of the legislation as introduced. It does not 

address subsequent amendments to the legislation. 
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Fiscal Impact 

Please see the Fiscal Note the Budget Office has prepared for an explanation of the fiscal 

impact of this Bill. 

Additional Information 

The Government Relations Office is available to answer any additional questions regarding 

this Bill. Specific questions should be directed to Lori L. Blair Klasmeier, Office of Law, or Janae 

Moulden, Budget Office. Thank you. 

cc: Honorable Steuart Pittman, County Executive 

Christine Anderson, Chief Administrative Officer 

Jenny Proebstle, Chief of Staff 

Gregory Swain, County Attorney 

Chris Trumbauer, Budget Officer 


